
Offer programming to girls in
grades 3-8 across 12 counties in
North Central West Virginia!
Provide program materials and
healthy snacks for 597 girls!
Equip 168 program volunteers for
our Girls on the Run and Heart &
Sole teams!
Inspire a diverse group of
spectacular girls at 28 different sites
in our region to be joyful, healthy,
and confident!

We are continuing our expansion
into Lewis County for Spring 2021! 

Your generous contribution helped to:

Exciting news:

Thank You

for continuing to 
 encourage girls
in North Central
West Virginia to

BE BRAVE!

Spring 2020



                 Girls on the Run focuses on
       strengths and abilities rather         
than risks or challenges and 

     fosters an inclusive environment by
offering the opportunity for all girls to
participate, regardless of financial
situation, through scholarships. 
                                

full or partial scholarship to 79% of
program participants
$30,605 in financial assistance to 472
girls

This season we provided:

Our program season was significantly impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic.  We were
able to complete 6 of the 10 week season in person, before schools closed.  After taking
a one week break to re-group, we transitioned to virtual GOTR at Home lessons.  The
girls received two lessons per week for a total of 16 at home lessons.  The season was

culminated with a Celebration Video on May 2nd, in place of our Celebratory 5K.

Thank you for standing by us this season...

597 girls
served on 40
teams at 28
sites across

North Central
West Virginia!

This season, 800 program
shirts were printed and

distributed to the program
volunteers and participants.

Girls on the Run is
dedicated to creating a
world where every girl

knows and activates
her limitless potential
and is free to boldly
pursue her dreams.



More than ever we believe that the life skills
and lessons that we teach in GOTR will be
relevant and important to girls as we have
all encountered significant challenges and

faced big fears during the pandemic.

Looking toward the future...

We are hopeful that our community will
find restored health and continued safety

in the second half of 2020; however, we are
working through the possibility that

future seasons may have to pivot at least
partially to a virtual format.   

We are already working through
plans to ensure that we can continue

serving our girls and coaches
safely.  We look forward to future

opportunities to inspire the girls and
our community to be joyful, healthy

and confident!


